
 

 
 
 
RE: Summer internship 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
The Prime Bio, Inc. is reaching out to several different high schools throughout the region 
to announce that it will be accepting applications for its summer internship program for 
students that have a desire to work in the areas of physical, biological and chemical 
sciences, with focus on biotechnology.  
 
This is a competitive internship which will require a letter of interest, a current resume, 
and a minimum of 3 references from an academic source (advisors, teachers, counselors, 
etc.)  and any additional supporting information that may be useful in evaluating 
candidate’s aptitude for research. 
 
We hope to have students who are accepted, participate in a research style environment 
with mentors in areas that will provide laboratory experience for those aspiring scholars 
in a practical area of science which the Institute offers. 
 
Please forward information to the address above with Attn: Paul Lindo or email to the 
address listed below.  
 
 
Warmly, 
 

Paul Lindo 

Director of Operations 

Prime Bio, Inc. 

www.primebio.net 

plindo@primebio.net 

 

 Prime Bio, Inc. 86-410 Faunce Corner Mall Rd 
North Dartmouth 
MA, 02747 

Tele: (508) 858-5018 

      
 
      

http://www.inads.org/

